
 
Current Class New Class Teacher Support Staff 

Nursery  Miss White Mrs Jakhu / Miss Harper 

Older Nursery 

Reception 
(Adders) 

 
Reception  

(Otters) 

Mrs Smith 
 
 

Miss Brown  

Mrs Mallhi 
 
 

Miss Stone 

Reception 
(Kingfishers) 

Year 1 
(Kingfishers) 

 
Miss Ramsbottom 

 

Miss Shelley /  
Miss Blakeway 

Reception 
(Woodpeckers) 

Year 1 
(Woodpeckers) 

Mrs Heywood-Cross 
Mrs Moreton /  

Mr Khan 
Year 1 
(Maple) 

Year 2 
(Maple) 

Miss Cox Mrs Dobson 

Year 1 
(Oak) 

Year 2 
(Oak) 

Miss Patel Miss Pugh 

Year 2 
(Buttercups) 

Year 3 
(Buttercups) 

Miss May Mrs Thomas 

Year 2 
(Daisies) 

Year 3 
(Daisies) 

Miss Summers Mrs Bobash 

Year 3 
(Badgers) 

Year 4 
(Badgers) 

Mrs Cope Miss Roberts 

Year 3 
(Foxes) 

Year 4 
(Foxes) 

Mr Andreas Mrs Weetman 

Year 4 
(Magpies) 

Year 5 
(Magpies) 

Mr Marsh Mrs Clapp 

Year 4  
(Robins) 

Year 5 
(Robins) 

Miss Lester Miss Smith 

Year 5 
(Beech) 

Year 6 
(Beech) 

Miss Davis Mrs Butler 

Year 5 
(Willow) 

Year 6 
(Willow) 

Mrs Hutchison Mrs Harrison 

Mrs Kelly                            Intervention groups across the school       
Mrs West                           Reading Teacher 
Mrs Patel                           PPA cover/intervention groups             
Mrs Longmore                   PPA cover/intervention groups  
Miss Edwards                    PPA cover            
 
Children in years Reception to Year 5 will be spending the morning in their new classes on Friday 5th 
July.   
 
 



  
 

In September we will welcome two teachers from other schools to the Spring Vale team:- 

 Miss Ramsbottom            Mrs Hutchison            
                      Year 1 Teacher                            Year 6 Teacher         
 
I’m sure the children and parents will get to know the new staff very soon.  I know they are proud 
to be part of such a successful and inclusive school.   
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to Mrs Patel (Year 2 teacher) who is expecting her first 
baby in October.  In September she will be non-class based before her 
maternity leave commences. 

 
 

 
 

 
This week Year 2 
Buttercups had an 
overnight stay at 
Kingswood.  The 
children had a 
fantastic trip 
filled with 
exciting activities 
and a valuable 
learning 
experience.  A big 
thank you to all 
parents for 
allowing your child 
to go on this visit 
and also to the 
staff who attended. 



  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



  

 

A polite reminder that the closing date for free delivery back to school is Thursday 27th June 
2024.  Order through the Tempest website using your unique link, which has been sent by text 
again today, or visit www.tempest-orders.co.uk  
If you need any assistance in ordering your photos, feel free to contact Tempest on 01736 751555 
(option 3). 

 
 

 
Now that summer has finally arrived, it is important that children have hats 
and water bottles in school.  Wearing hats during the sunny weather is 
essential to protect from sunburn, heatstroke etc.  Additionally, it is 
essential that children have water bottles in school to keep them hydrated 
throughout the day.  Suncream should be applied to children at home 
before they come to school. As we have very little shade on the playgrounds, 
if it is ever too hot, we will keep children inside. Children will now be on the 

field most breaktimes/lunchtimes, please give hayfever medicine at home to children who need it. 
 

 


